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Resident Rights are Important to SMC
Residents of long term care facilities have rights to ensure quality of care and 
quality of life.  One of these rights pertains to Planning and Implementing Your 
Care. This includes:
• Attending Care Plan Meetings;
• Being informed, in advance, of changes to your care;
• Being informed of your health status language that you understand;
• Being able to request or refuse a treatment;
• Helping to set goals regarding for your care.

For more information regarding Resident Rights please visit: http://dhhs.ne.gov/
Pages/Aging-Ombudsman.aspx

It has been a long few months, but the time finally has 
arrived.  Taking the necessary precautions and adhering 
to guidelines laid out by CMS, we are able to have 
outdoor family visits. These visits provide the smiles, 
laughter, and togetherness that we all desire at this 
time. Due to ever-changing recommendations, activities 
and events are always subject to change at a moment’s 
notice. Thank you for your patience and understanding 
during this difficult time.
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